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GLOBAL SAFETY FIELD INVESTIGATIONS 

DCS5805 

URGENT - DISTRIBUTE IMMEDIATELY 

  
Date:       May 25, 2021 

               
Subject:   N202311731-01 Dealer Update – Safety Recall, High Voltage Battery May 

Melt or Burn 

               
Models:   2017-19MY Chevrolet Bolt EV 

               
To:           All General Motors Dealers 

  
Tomorrow morning, May 26th, General Motors will be sending a dealer announcement 
regarding the status of Bolt EV Safety Recall N202311731-01.  We ask that you pay 
particular attention to Global Connect the morning of the 26th.  Once receiving the 
message, we would ask that you immediately review the information as we prepare 
together for the final phase of this recall. 
  
END OF MESSAGE 
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